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Markham Stouffville Hospital
Waste Audit and Waste Reduction Work Plan

Markham Stouffville Hospital is committed to effective waste management and 3Rs
initiatives. The combined efforts of management, employees, and custodial staff
contributes to waste diversion, environmental protection, and regulatory compliance
and serves to address the environmental mandate established by Markham Stouffville
Hospital Corporation. Markham Stouffville Hospital is proud of its 3Rs initiatives and
strives for continual improvement in 3Rs performance.

On behalf of Markham Stouffville Hospital, CD SONTER Ltd. Environmental Consultants
has completed a Waste Audit and Waste Reduction Work Plan for the annual period
ending June 4™, 2015, consistent with the requirements of Ontario Ministry of the
Environment Regulation 102/94 under the Environmental Protection Act. As required
under Part Il of the Act, a formal audit and reduction work plan report has been
prepared. The reduction work plan provides direction in furthering Markham Stouffville
Hospital’s efforts in waste diversion.

Anyone interested in viewing the report, please contact:

Mr. Mike Cabral, Manager, Support Services
Markham Stouffville Hospital
(905) 472-7373 Ext. 6026

June 4™, 2015

CD SONTER Ltd. Environmental Consultants
Carmen F. Dodaro
www.cdsonter.com




